
 

Here’s how Sunnybrook is leading the way...

Transforming Surgical Follow-up Care Through New Provider Roles:
Advanced Practice Physiotherapists at the Holland Orthopaedic & Arthritic Centre

This innovative project addresses the need to improve 
and standardize follow-up care for patients undergoing 
hip and knee replacement and transfers responsibility 
for this care from overly busy Orthopaedic Surgeons 
to Advanced Practice Physiotherapists. A practice 

change was indicated based on increased surgical 
volumes, surgeon clinic workload and the expressed 
need for more patient education at follow-up. This 
project emphasizes interdisciplinary collaboration and 
leverages the skills and expertise of Advanced Practice 

Physiotherapists. Patient and Surgeon satisfaction has 
been very positive. This project has broad applicability 
and can be easily transferred to other populations to 
improve service delivery.

The success of this project has 
generated a great deal of interest 
from other organizations and led to 
numerous presentations, site visits, 
consultations and publications to 
share our experience. An Advanced 
Practice Portal has been developed 
to share key resources with other 
sites interested in developing similar 
roles, and a National Arthroplasty 
Advanced Practice Physiotherapist 
Network has been established to 
support knowledge translation.
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Robarts S, Kennedy D, MacLeod A, Findlay H and Gollish G.  A Framework for the Development and Implementation of an Advanced 
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Portal Website Address: 
http://portal.sunnybrook.ca/app/default.aspx  
The email address associated with the site is app@sunnybrook.ca


